
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: February 10, 2025 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider accepting a proposal for engineering services related to the 

Highway 169 South Lighting Project, Phase 3 

PREPARED BY: Matt Wegwerth 

 

BACKGROUND: 

The city requested an engineering services proposal related to the Highway 169 South Lighting 

Project, Phase 3.  This project includes the replacement of 9 existing lights along TH 169, from 

21st Street South to 25th Street South.  Bolton & Menk submitted a proposal in the amount of 

$11,500.00.  This is inline with previous proposals and Bolton & Menk completed the Phase 2 

engineering, which provides consistency. 

The work requested is to prepare plans and specifications for the light replacement and limited 

construction services.  City staff will handle bidding and construction administration.  Project 

will be funded by the PIR account. 

Staff recommend awarding the proposal to Bolton & Menk. 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

Make a motion accepting a proposal for design services related to the Highway 169 South 

Lighting Project, Phase 3, from Bolton & Menk for the lump sum amount of $11,500.00. 


